
From: VTA Board Secretary 
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 12:58 PM 
To: VTA Board of Directors 
Cc: Dagang, Deborah; Fernandez, Nuria; Tran, Evelynn 
Subject: From VTA: Please share the Transit Service Plan Spanish presentation to your constituents  
 
VTA Board Members, 
 
VTA still has a few days for the community to submit comments on the 2021 
Transit Service Plan, which will go into effect in February 2021. The deadline for 
public input on the three proposed scenarios is Oct. 16, 2020. 
 
In early September, VTA announced its intent to implement a new Transit Service 
Plan in response to the economic challenges brought on by the COVID-19 
pandemic. Since then, virtual public meetings were held on Sept. 23 and Sept. 29. 
A New Spanish version of the presentation (YouTube & ppt), Plan de Servicio del 
Transporte Público 2021, is also available.  
 
Thank you for helping to promote this to your constituents. More information is 
available here.   
 
For questions, please reply to this email.   
 
Thank you.  
 
Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority 
3331 N First Street, San Jose, CA 95134 

https://www.vta.org/projects/2021-transit-service-plan/comments
https://www.vta.org/projects/2021-transit-service-plan
https://www.vta.org/projects/2021-transit-service-plan
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wC5B9upM4JQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yTTid48aJo8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mLUv2a1vnvs&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mLUv2a1vnvs&feature=youtu.be
https://www.vta.org/blog/oct-16-deadline-provide-feedback-proposed-2021-transit-service-plan
https://www.vta.org/blog/oct-16-deadline-provide-feedback-proposed-2021-transit-service-plan
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